
Online submission
This is a submission that was made online via the Council's website.

Submitter No. S284

Submitter Name John OConnor

Submitter first name John

Submitter middle name Jeremiah

Submitter surname OConnor

Submitter is contact Yes

Email jk.oconnor@xtra.co.nz

Wish to be heard Yes

Joint presentation Yes

Trade competition I could not gain an advantage in trade competition through this submission.

Directly affected N/A

Withhold contact details? No

Submission points
Plan section Provision Support/oppose Reasons Decision sought

[General] [General] Oppose in part I have farmed the area known as the Giants grave for the last 30 years. I was surprised to be notified it
was a Urupa and a significant site to Māori, as I had not heard of this before.The landmark is about 15 m
high eight or 9 ha in area And stands alone next to State Highway six and 5 km inland from the sea. It is
pakihi land quite infertile and has been flipped 20 years ago to put into pasture.
At this stage l have no issue about it being a significant site for Māori, but would like to know the
justification behind it and the implications of it

Clarification of site and reasons
behind the classification as site of
significance to Māori as a urupa
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